
NOTICE OF AN APPLICATION FOR A REVIEW OF 
PREMISES LICENCE FOR Morecambe Superbowl , 

Central Drive , Morecambe   
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT the Chief Constable of 
Lancashire Constabulary has applied to Lancaster City 
Council (The Licensing Authority), for a Review of the 
Premises Licence in respect of the above premises.  
 
The grounds of the application for review as stated by the 
Chief Constable relates to the following licensing 
objectives (1) the prevention of crime and disorder ,  (3) 
the protection of children from harm. 
Any interested parties or responsible authorities may 
make representations on this application to the Licensing 
Authority, and any such representations should be 
submitted in writing by the 15th September 2009 to The 
Licensing Manager, Legal Services, Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, Lancaster, LA1 1PJ or by email to 
licensing@lancaster.gov.uk.  
 
The full application may be viewed at Town Hall Dalton 
Square Lancaster between 10.00 – 12.00 and 14.00 
and 16.00 Mon – Fri. 
IT IS AN OFFENCE, to knowingly or recklessly make a 
false statement in connection with an application, and the 
maximum fine for which a person is liable on summary 
conviction for the offence is £5000. 
Dated this day 18th August 2009. 
Steve Wearing, Licensing Manager, Palatine Hall, Dalton 
Square, Lancaster, LA1 1PW 


